
March 15, 1999

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 716

To All Members of the Bureau:

Re:  DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE EXAMINATION

Bureau staff recently received notification that the Delaware Department of Insurance
expects to commence an examination of the Bureau in approximately two to three
weeks.

While the primary focus of this examination is expected to be the information available
at the Bureau and Bureau operations, the examiners also expect to visit selected mem-
ber insurance companies to verify support for and accuracy of reported statistical data.
In the interest of keeping travel to a minimum the Delaware Department of Insurance
examination supervisor has advised us that the insurance company visits will probably
focus on companies located in the Philadelphia area.  As the Bureau has not been
supplied at this time with a list of specific companies which will be examined, we are
taking this opportunity to notify all companies of this potential requirement.

The Bureau will keep members advised when we have more specific information
regarding the Department’s examination.

Timothy L. Wisecarver
President
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